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California Transportation Commission Meeting This Week

The California Transportation Commission will hold its January meeting this Wednesday and Thursday in Sacramento. At this meeting the Commission is expected to allocate bond funds to a number of transportation projects, including projects in Los Angeles County. This will also be the first meeting in which former Supervisor and Metro Board Member Yvonne Burke will be attending as the new commissioner representing Los Angeles County. 

Expo Construction Notice
As part of construction of the Expo Line project, work crews will temporarily close Crenshaw Boulevard at the intersection with Exposition Boulevard, along the Exposition right-of-way, for track re-alignment and median track paving. Construction will take place at 9:00 p.m. Friday, January 21, 2011 through 9:00 p.m. Saturday, January 22, 2011. To view the construction notice, please click here.



	

	








